From: Jill DeSantis

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 4:52:45 AM

Dear Senators,

I am writing in support of the bill SB 797. We desperately need to take measures to address the gun violence issue in
our communities. This will bill will help close loop holes that allow guns to get into the hands of domestic abuses
and others who should not have guns. It will alert police helping them to do their jobs. This bill retains the freedom
of guns to responsible owners and the freedom of others to feel safe in a community where those who shouldn't have
guns are prevented from having them.

Please vote yes on SB 797,

Most Sincerely,

Jill DeSantis

Sent from my iPhone
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